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Future of solar photovoltaic Sep 26 2019 This study presents options to
fully unlock the world’s vast solar PV potential over the period until 2050.
It builds on IRENA’s global roadmap to scale up renewables and meet climate
goals.
The Silk Factory Aug 30 2022 A beautiful and eerie story of love and memory
from the author of The Moon Field.
Routledge Handbook of Internet Politics Jun 23 2019 The politics of the
internet has entered the social science mainstream. From debates about its
impact on parties and election campaigns following momentous presidential
contests in the United States, to concerns over international security,
privacy and surveillance in the post-9/11, post-7/7 environment; from the
rise of blogging as a threat to the traditional model of journalism, to
controversies at the international level over how and if the internet should
be governed by an entity such as the United Nations; from the new
repertoires of collective action open to citizens, to the massive programs
of public management reform taking place in the name of e-government,
internet politics and policy are continually in the headlines. The Routledge
Handbook of Internet Politics is a collection of over thirty chapters
dealing with the most significant scholarly debates in this rapidly growing
field of study. Organized in four broad sections: Institutions, Behavior,
Identities, and Law and Policy, the Handbook summarizes and criticizes
contemporary debates while pointing out new departures. A comprehensive set
of resources, it provides linkages to established theories of media and
politics, political communication, governance, deliberative democracy and
social movements, all within an interdisciplinary context. The contributors
form a strong international cast of established and junior scholars. This is
the first publication of its kind in this field; a helpful companion to
students and scholars of politics, international relations, communication
studies and sociology.

Regional Trade Integration and Conflict Resolution Mar 13 2021 This book
examines the issues of regional and bilateral trade and peace building under
different and varying contexts, with detailed case studies focusing on South
America; the southern African region; South Asia and; South East Asia.
ACCA P3 Business Analysis Jul 05 2020 BPP Learning Media is an ACCA
Approved Content Provider. Our partnership with ACCA means that our Study
Texts, Practice & Revision Kits and iPass (for CBE papers only) are subject
to a thorough ACCA examining team review. Our suite of study tools will
provide you with all the accurate and up-to-date material you need for exam
success.
Achieving the Sustainable Development Goals Through Sustainable Food
Systems May 03 2020 This publication offers a systemic analysis of
sustainability in the food system, taking as its framework the Sustainable
Development Goals of the 2030 Agenda of the United Nations. Targeted
chapters from experts in the field cover main challenges in the food system
and propose methods for achieving long term sustainability. Authors focus on
how sustainability can be achieved along the whole food chain and in
different contexts. Timely issues such as food security, climate change and
migration and sustainable agriculture are discussed in depth. The volume is
unique in its multidisciplinary and multi-stakeholder approach. Chapter
authors come from a variety of backgrounds, and authors include academic
professors, members of CSO and other international organizations, and policy
makers. This plurality allows for a nuanced analysis of sustainability goals
and practices from a variety of perspectives, making the book useful to a
wide range of readers working in different areas related to sustainability
and food production. The book is targeted towards the academic community and
practitioners in the policy, international cooperation, nutrition,
geography, and social sciences fields. Professors teaching in nutrition,
food technology, food sociology, geography, global economics, food systems,
agriculture and agronomy, and political science and international
cooperation may find this to be a useful supplemental text in their courses.
Climate Change Adaptation and Disaster Risk Reduction Mar 01 2020 This is
the first academic publication to highlight the linkages between Climate
Change Adaptation (CCA) and Disaster Risk Reduction (DRR). Key issues and
challenges related to CCA-DRR synergy and interactions are highlighted
throughout, mostly drawing lessons and experiences from the field practices
and greatly increasing current awareness.
Sick-Note Britain Jul 25 2019 Dr Adrian Massey has worked at the
intersection of medicine and society for decades. He argues compellingly
that our hyper-medicalized society has falsely equated sickness with
illness, and sickness with unfitness to work--whereas sickness is primarily
a social problem requiring social, not medical, solutions. Sick-Note Britain
lays bare Britain's gross error: when doctors cannot 'fix' anxiety or
chronic pain, workplace attendance is still treated as a matter for
arbitration by our strained primary care service. What is needed is a
tailored, employer-employee contractual solution, but obstacles block this
approach: excessively complex employment law constraining both sides; an
outdated benefits system that overburdens doctors and traumatizes the
vulnerable; and a workplace culture that is too inflexible to keep sick
employees in work. This is a blistering condemnation of a sham system that

works for nobody, and an urgent call to rethink how we manage sickness--for
the sake of our economy, our wellbeing, and our health service.
The Social Sciences in the Asian Century Mar 25 2022 In this collection of
essays, we reflect on what it means to practise the social sciences in the
twenty-first century. The book brings together leading social scientists
from the Asia-Pacific region. We argue for the benefit of dialogue between
the diverse theories and methods of social sciences in the region, the role
of the social sciences in addressing real-world problems, the need to
transcend national boundaries in addressing regional problems, and the
challenges for an increasingly globalised higher education sector in the
twenty-first century. The chapters are a combination of theoretical
reflections and locally focused case studies of processes that are embedded
in global dynamics and the changing geopolitics of knowledge. In an
increasingly connected world, these reflections will be of global relevance
Regulation and Governance of Mutual Funds Apr 25 2022 This book provides a
detailed analysis of mutual fund regulations and governance in the UK from
the investor protection perspective. It comprehensively describes mutual
funds by their function, social utility, and legal attributes, examining the
level of protection provided to retail investors under existing regulations.
Mutual funds are externally managed with fund ownership separated out from
their management, which carries a potential conflict of interest between the
self-interests of the fund management and each fund’s investors. The book
provides an in-depth analysis of this agency problem in the mutual fund
industry, comparing the competing governance models in the UK and the US and
the supervision of management activities. In the UK, it investigates the
main governance mechanisms, including disclosure, the effectiveness of
voting rights, and the role of the Financial Conduct Authority in protecting
investors. It also considers the role of prudential regulations in
protecting mutual fund investors, with a particular focus on risk management
and mutual fund liquidity crisis. The book further investigates the impact
of the withdrawal of the UK from the European Union (Brexit) on the industry
and what this means for the future of the undertakings for collective
investment in transferable securities (UCITS) in the UK. The concept of
mutual funds is still not clearly understood, so this book will clearly
define the different legal and practical aspects of mutual funds. It will be
the first substantial study of mutual fund governance mechanisms under the
existing mutual fund laws and regulations in the UK.
AsiaCom Nov 20 2021
The Euro in the 21st Century May 27 2022 The Euro in the 21st Century
clarifies the perception of the euro and empirically demonstrates that the
euro has become a true common currency and the Eurozone a true optimal
currency area, presenting, in turn, a model to imitate. In order to
demonstrate this, this study analyzes the economic and monetary requirements
and policies required to introduce a common currency as well as the
theoretical underpinnings of both the European integration process and the
historical economic, monetary, political, and social circumstances that
favoured the creation of the economic and monetary union. Furthermore, this
book sheds light on how the current economic and monetary circumstances are
affecting the euro project through and analysis of three intertwined issues.
It studies how the economic chaos and financial uproar, which has plagued

the Eurozone and world economy since 2008, has affected the single-currency
regime as well as the current image of the euro worldwide. Moreover it
summarizes the lesson to be learnt from what can be considered 'the first
euro crisis'. Finally, it thoroughly analyzes the behaviour of the US
Federal Reserve, the European Central Bank, and the International Monetary
Fund during this crisis. This book draws on and contributes to several
bodies of literature within Political Economy, Economics, and International
Relations and is particularly relevant at this time given that the current
unfolding economic imbalances are causing some Eurozone Member States to
rethink their economic and political views concerning the euro.
Handbook of Employee Benefits and Administration Oct 27 2019 Fiscal
realities and changing social priorities are requiring a dramatic shift in
the way that benefits are selected and awarded to employees, especially in
the public sector. This means that public administrators and policy
researchers must consider new parameters and contingencies, both financial
and social, when evaluating choices and making pol
Economic Aspects of Extended Producer Responsibility Jan 11 2021 Extended
Producer Responsibility (EPR), a policy approach in which the responsibility
of the waste from a consumer good is extended back up to the producer of the
good, is developing and expanding in OECD countries. Work on EPR started in
1994 and OECD published an EPR guidance manual in 2001. Governments find
that these schemes can provide a new and flexible approach to reduce the
upward trend of waste from consumer products. To further analyse the
concept, OECD organised a workshop in 11-12 December 2002, which was hosted
by the Japanese Ministry of Environment, in Tokyo. This book contains
selected papers presented at this workshop. The selected papers specifically
addressed the following issues: EPR policy goals; evaluation of the
performance of four national EPR schemes; technical innovation Dan EPR
policies; political economy for implementing EPR policies; and EPR and cost
sharing along the production chain
People, Planet and Profit Dec 30 2019 It is no longer the case that it’s
only society which benefits from CSR actions. A corporation actually helps
itself when operating sustainably and does well because of its triple bottom
line actions. The editors of People, Planet and Profit believe that whilst
Corporate Social Responsibility is by now a familiar concept to academics or
practitioners, insufficient attention has been paid to the end product of
CSR in practice, which they define in terms of social and economic
developmental effect. The contributions in this edited volume explain the
developmental aspect of CSR from a conceptual perspective and provide
empirical evidence of the impact of CSR delivery on stakeholders in
different corners of the World. The emphasis is on what corporations take
from and give back to their stakeholders whilst trying to behave in a
corporately responsible fashion. Stakeholders, including employees,
customers, host communities, governments and NGOs have diverse interests and
expectations of CSR. This gives rise to questions about whether the
activities corporations support are the ones today’s stakeholders need;
whether the CSR programmes being delivered are adequate; and about the
relationship between the corporations’ view of what constitutes CSR and that
of the supposed beneficiaries. This book offers thoughtful answers to these
questions and assesses the outcomes of corporate activities both in

developed and developing countries and regions, in terms of economic
progress and social and political advancement.
India Migration Report 2012 Nov 01 2022 This volume is a collection of
articles dealing with various dimensions of the Global Financial Crisis and
its economic and social impact in terms of governance, emigration,
remittances, return migration and re-integration. The crisis, which had its
origin in the United States in 2008, spread its economic effects on
developed as well as developing countries. Some of these countries were able
to recover in the short run while some are in the process of recovery, with
continuous efforts by both national governments and international agencies.
In this backdrop, is there any impact on the outflow of emigrants from the
countries of origin and inflow of remittances to the countries of
destination? The third volume in the annual series ‘India Migration Report’
answers the question through rigorous quantitative and qualitative analyses
and fieldwork both in the Gulf region and South Asia, and concludes that
both emigration and remittances are more resilient than expected. This
report: contains findings based on an extensive survey conducted in Kerala;
has additional evaluations based on other surveys and case studies conducted
in different parts of India, Pakistan, Bangladesh, Nepal and Sri Lanka to
reflect on the consequences of the global crisis on the countries of origin,
as well as a quick assessment and site visits to the United Arab Emirates,
Kuwait, Qatar and Malaysia; includes essays that examine the linkages
between emigration and remittances based on international data from the
World Bank, the International Labour Organization, the International
Organization of Migration, the United Nations and other organizations that
closely deal with international migration. It will be of interest to
students and scholars of migration studies, sociology, law, economics,
gender studies, diaspora studies, international relations and demography,
apart from non-governmental organizations, policy-makers and government
institutions working in the field of migration.
Energy and Transport in Green Transition Sep 06 2020 This book breaks new
ground in the studies of green transition. It frames the ongoing
transformation in terms of a "battle of modernities" with the emerging
vision of ecomodernity as the final destination. It also offers a systematic
exploration of the potential for extensive transformation of carbonintensive sectors – with a focus on energy and transport – towards a low or
post-carbon economy. The book does so in a comparative perspective, by
pointing to a diversity of techno-economic and institutional solutions in
the mature Western economies, and in the rapidly growing East and developing
South. The contributors highlight a broad spectrum of available alternatives
as well as illuminate conflicting interests involved. They also demonstrate
how solutions to the climate challenge require parallel technological and
governance innovation. The book advocates a new, overarching vision and
agenda of ecomodernity – based on a synergistic paradigm-shift in industry,
politics and culture – to trigger and sustain the ecological innovation
necessary to tip development in a green direction. This vision cannot be
monolithic; rather, it should reflect the diverse interests and conditions
of the global population. This book is aimed at researchers and postgraduate
students of energy, transport, environmental and climate policies, as well
as development, environment, innovation and sustainability.

Traditional, Complementary and Alternative Medicine Sep 18 2021 This is the
first book to address public health issues in traditional, complementary and
alternative medicine (TCAM). It presents state-of-the-art reviews of TCAM
research in a range of priority public health areas such as malaria and HIV
and in such common ailments as skin conditions and orthopedic injury in
developing countries. Contributions analyze policy trends in areas such as
financing of TCAM and education and training in this field as well as
selected case studies of model TCAM projects. Important chapters on research
methodology, ethical and safety issues, and intellectual property rights
pertaining to traditional medicine are also presented. Public financing for
TCAM is a test of the commitment of governments, and the book includes an
analysis from the World Health Organization's (WHO) Global Atlas data of the
worldwide trends in this area. With safety concerns foremost in the minds of
both policy makers and the public, the book offers a global overview of
policy and legislative trends in this field as well as an important set of
guidelines for pharmacovigilance and TCAM products. Sample Chapter(s).
Chapter 1: Introduction (1,729 KB). Contents: Foreword (Allan Rosenfield);
Policy: Introduction (Gerard Bodeker & Gemma Burford); Policy and Public
Health Perspectives on Traditional, Complementary and Alternative Medicine:
An Overview (Gerard Bodeker, Fredi Kronenberg & Gemma Burford); Financing
Traditional, Complementary and Alternative Health Care Services and Research
(Gemma Burford, Gerard Bodeker & Chi-Keong Ong); Training (Gerard Bodeker,
Cora Neumann, Chi-Keong Ong & Gemma Burford); Safety: Issues and Policy
(Gilbert Shia, Barry Noller & Gemma Burford); Pharmacovigilance of Herbal
Medicines: A United Kingdom Perspective (Joanne Barnes); Medicinal Plant
Biodiversity and Local Healthcare: Sustainable Use and Livelihood
Development (Gerard Bodeker & Gemma Burford); Home Herbal Gardens OCo A
Novel Health Security Strategy Based on Local Knowledge and Resources (G
Hariramamurthi, P Venkatasubramanian, P M Unnikrishnan & D Shankar);
Humanitarian Responses to Traditional Medicine for Refugee Care (Cora
Neumann & Gerard Bodeker); Public-Private Partnerships: A Case Study from
East Africa (Patrick Mbindyo); Public Health Issues: Priority Diseases and
Health Conditions: Malaria (Merlin L Willcox & Gerard Bodeker); HIV/AIDS:
Traditional Systems of Health Care in the Management of a Global Epidemic
(Gerard Bodeker, Gemma Burford, Mark Dvorak-Little & George Carter); An
Overview of Clinical Studies on Complementary and Alternative Medicine in
HIV Infection and AIDS (Jianping Liu); Skin and Wound Care: Traditional,
Complementary and Alternative Medicine in Public Health Dermatology (Gemma
Burford, Gerard Bodeker & Terence J Ryan); Traditional Orthopaedic
Practices: Beyond OCyBonesettingOCO (Gemma Burford, Gerard Bodeker &
Jonathan Cohen); Research: Clinical Trial Methodology (Ranjit Roy Chaudhury,
Urmila Thatte & Jianping Liu); Ethical Issues in Research (Merlin L Willcox,
Gerard Bodeker & Ranjit Roy Chaudhury); Intellectual Property Rights (Gerard
Bodeker); Epilogue (Gerard Bodeker & Gemma Burford). Readership: Public
health specialists and departments; health policy departments in ministries
of health and universities; colleges of traditional and complementary
medicine; World Health Organization and affiliated institutions; medical
schools as a background text on TCAM."
Competition Law in South Africa Aug 06 2020 Derived from the renowned multivolume International Encyclopaedia of Laws, this practical analysis of

competition law and its interpretation in the South Africa covers every
aspect of the subject – the various forms of restrictive agreements and
abuse of dominance prohibited by law and the rules on merger control; tests
of illegality; filing obligations; administrative investigation and
enforcement procedures; civil remedies and criminal penalties; and raising
challenges to administrative decisions. Lawyers who handle transnational
commercial transactions will appreciate the explanation of fundamental
differences in procedure from one legal system to another, as well as the
international aspects of competition law. Throughout the book, the treatment
emphasizes enforcement, with relevant cases analysed where appropriate. An
informative introductory chapter provides detailed information on the
economic, legal, and historical background, including national and
international sources, scope of application, an overview of substantive
provisions and main notions, and a comprehensive description of the
enforcement system including private enforcement. The book proceeds to a
detailed analysis of substantive prohibitions, including cartels and other
horizontal agreements, vertical restraints, the various types of abusive
conduct by the dominant firms and the appraisal of concentrations, and then
goes on to the administrative enforcement of competition law, with a focus
on the antitrust authorities’ powers of investigation and the right of
defence of suspected companies. This part also covers voluntary merger
notifications and clearance decisions, as well as a description of the
judicial review of administrative decisions. Its succinct yet scholarly
nature, as well as the practical quality of the information it provides,
make this book a valuable time-saving tool for business and legal
professionals alike. Lawyers representing parties with interests in the
South Africa will welcome this very useful guide, and academics and
researchers will appreciate its value in the study of international and
comparative competition law.
The Farmer's Bride Apr 01 2020 "The Farmer's Bride," was originally
published in 1916 in chapbook format by the Poetry Bookshop; in the United
States this collection was entitled Saturday Market and published in 1921 by
Macmillan. It earned her the admiration of Sydney Cockerell and drew popular
respect for her as a poet.Mew gained the patronage of several literary
figures, notably Thomas Hardy, who called her the best woman poet of her
day; Virginia Woolf, who said she was 'very good and interesting and quite
unlike anyone else'.
Infrastructure as an Asset Class Feb 09 2021 Clear, comprehensive guidance
toward the global infrastructure investment market Infrastructure As An
Asset Class is the leading infrastructure investment guide, with
comprehensive coverage and in-depth expert insight. This new second edition
has been fully updated to reflect the current state of the global
infrastructure market, its sector and capital requirements, and provides a
valuable overview of the knowledge base required to enter the market
securely. Step-by-step guidance walks you through individual infrastructure
assets, emphasizing project financing structures, risk analysis, instruments
to help you understand the mechanics of this complex, but potentially
rewarding, market. New chapters explore energy, renewable energy,
transmission and sustainability, providing a close analysis of these
increasingly lucrative areas. The risk profile of an asset varies depending

on stage, sector and country, but the individual structure is most important
in determining the risk/return profile. This book provides clear, detailed
explanations and invaluable insight from a leading practitioner to give you
a solid understanding of the global infrastructure market. Get up to date on
the current global infrastructure market Investigate individual
infrastructure assets step-by-step Examine illustrative real-world case
studies Understand the factors that determine risk/return profiles
Infrastructure continues to be an area of global investment growth, both in
the developed world and in emerging markets. Conditions continually change,
markets shift and new considerations arise; only the most current reference
can supply the right information practitioners need to be successful.
Infrastructure As An Asset Class provides clear reference based on the
current global infrastructure markets, with in-depth analysis and expert
guidance toward effective infrastructure investment.
Survey of Current Business Jan 23 2022
The Green Book Jun 15 2021 This new edition incorporates revised guidance
from H.M Treasury which is designed to promote efficient policy development
and resource allocation across government through the use of a thorough,
long-term and analytically robust approach to the appraisal and evaluation
of public service projects before significant funds are committed. It is the
first edition to have been aided by a consultation process in order to
ensure the guidance is clearer and more closely tailored to suit the needs
of users.
Malaysia and the European Union Nov 08 2020 EU-Malaysian relations are all
too often seen through the lens of economics and trade. Although this is
legitimate, an extension of cooperation could also open up new avenues of
collaboration and understanding between Europe and Asia. This book brings
together manifold perspectives on economics, finance, trade, education,
history, culture, gender, human rights, and multiculturalism - issues which
are currently gaining in importance between Malaysia and the European Union.
(Series: Freiburger Sozialanthropologische Studien/Freiburg Studies in
Social Anthropology/Etudes d'Anthropologie Sociale de l'Universite de
Fribourg - Vol. 32)
Sustainability as a Trend for Competitiveness Challenges Oct 08 2020
Defining a future development pathway through the lens of sustainability and
competitiveness is a unique trademark of any free market. Going beyond this
aspect, this book is an invitation to identify relevant correlations between
the circular economy, trade, adaptation to climate change, land degradation
neutrality, fair-trade, corporate social responsibility, culture, and
gender. Among all of these sectors, we are currently witnessing various
types of synergies. The key is to distinguish those adaptive solutions which
are applicable to real-time changes. This volume scrutinizes the role played
by the sustainability agenda in international negotiations, and proposes new
perspectives on sustainable management. Through all its chapters, the book
focuses on the possibilities to broaden our perspectives when defining
policy recommendations.
Antibiotic Resistance Dec 10 2020 In ten years’ time, will antibiotics
still work? Have we let bacteria get the upper hand in the evolutionary arms
race? In the 1920s the discovery of the antibiotic penicillin started a
golden age of medicine. However, experts warn that the end of that age may

be just a decade away. In this BWB Text, microbiologist Siouxsie Wiles
explores the looming crisis of antibiotic resistance and its threat to New
Zealand. Wiles concludes that New Zealand must do more to protect the public
from a future without antibiotics.
Liberating Economics May 15 2021 Liberating Economics draws on central
concepts from women's studies scholarship to construct a feminist
understanding of the economic roles of families, caring labor, motherhood,
paid and unpaid labor, poverty, the feminization of labor, and the
consequences of globalization. Barker and Feiner consistently recognize the
importance of social location -- gender, race, class, sexual identity, and
nationality -- in economic processes shaping the home, paid employment,
market relations, and the global economy. Throughout they connect women's
economic status in the industrialized nations to the economic circumstances
surrounding women in the global South. Rooted in the two disciplines, this
book draws on the rich tradition of interdisciplinary work in feminist
social science scholarship to construct a parallel between the notions that
the "personal is political" and "the personal is economic." Drucilla K.
Barker is Professor of Economics and Women's Studies, Hollins University.
Susan F. Feiner is Associate Professor of Economics and Women's Studies,
University of Southern Maine.
Global Shock, Risks, and Asian Financial Reform Aug 25 2019 The growth of
financial markets has clearly outpaced the development of financial market
regulations. With growing complexity in the world of finance, and the
resultant higher frequency of financial crises, all eyes have shifted toward
the current inad
Relocation of Economic Activity Aug 18 2021 This timely volume provides a
thorough analysis of current trends in location and relocation of economic
activity globally, regionally and locally. Using robust empirical material
this book offers a multidisciplinary, comprehensive overview, critique and
extension of long-established theories underpinning patterns of firm
(re)location. It explores dominant trends in the mobility and relocation of
industries and firms, examines the factors guiding such trends and evaluates
their consequences in both developed and emerging economies in Europe, Asia
and Latin America. This book will be appreciated by diverse audiences.
Geography and regional science researchers of ‘economic activity location’
can engage with the critical appraisal of key theoretical concepts and an
analysis of recent empirical data. Students of human and economic geography,
planning, regional development, and global supply chain management in senior
years of undergraduate programmes and completing postgraduate degrees will
appreciate the accessible language, multiple examples and graphical
illustrations of theoretical frameworks underpinning location and relocation
of firms and industries, and its consequences. Practitioners, including
local and regional policy makers and location consultants will enjoy the
comparative discussion of solutions and practices adopted in localities,
regions and countries as diverse as China, Brazil, The Netherlands and
Poland.
Encyclopedia of Knowledge Management Jul 29 2022 "This encyclopedia is a
research reference work documenting the past, present, and possible future
directions of knowledge management"--Provided by publisher.
The Alignment Premium Jul 17 2021 It is time for a new narrative on schools

in Australia. Lifting Australia’s performance on international assessments
depends on top-class teaching and learning that meets the needs of all
students in all settings. The Alignment Premium focuses on how highperforming countries achieve strategic policy alignment, and how school
leaders are professionally prepared to play their part. Analysis of
approaches used in 13 countries, including most of the world’s topperformers, provides 15 benchmarks against which Australia’s performance is
assessed. Findings include: Alignment among different levels of government
may be commendable in some respects, but there is much that is coercive,
contrived, dysfunctional or illusory. While achieving a top-ten ranking will
depend on what occurs in schools, attention should shift to how systems are
adapting to support all schools to become as good as Australia’s best. Lack
of trust and inertia are serious constraints on efforts to transform
Australia’s schools. Programs for professional learning of teachers and
school leaders are impressive when assessed against international
benchmarks. These should be the top priority. Building on findings in The
Autonomy Premium, the focus should be on professional autonomy. The
challenge is to design a system in which all those who work in or for
schools are fully professional. The Alignment Premium is essential reading
for policy-makers, school leaders and researchers who wish to write the new
narrative.
China's Role in Global Economic Recovery Feb 21 2022 This book presents a
wide-ranging assessment of the current state of China’s economy in relation
to the global international economy. It discusses the role China has played
in responding to the economic crisis; assesses the continuing strong
prospects for further economic growth in China; and examines China’s
deepening integration into the world economy. Specific topics covered
include China’s foreign reserves and global economic recovery; the
international expansion of Chinese multinationals and China’s private
businesses; and the role of technological innovation in China’s economic
growth. Overall, the book provides a wealth of detail and up-to-date
insights concerning China’s development path, growth potential,
sustainability and impact.
Democratizing Global Climate Governance Jun 27 2022 This book provides a
fresh perspective on the state of global climate governance, offering
innovative suggestions for improving its effectiveness and legitimacy.
Koenig and Schultz's Disaster Medicine Dec 22 2021 This is the definitive
reference on disaster medicine, outlining areas of proficiency for health
care professionals handling mass casualty crises.
Simulation in Computational Finance and Economics: Tools and Emerging
Applications Nov 28 2019 Simulation has become a tool difficult to
substitute in many scientific areas like manufacturing, medicine,
telecommunications, games, etc. Finance is one of such areas where
simulation is a commonly used tool; for example, we can find Monte Carlo
simulation in many financial applications like market risk analysis,
portfolio optimization, credit risk related applications, etc. Simulation in
Computational Finance and Economics: Tools and Emerging Applications
presents a thorough collection of works, covering several rich and highly
productive areas of research including Risk Management, Agent-Based
Simulation, and Payment Methods and Systems, topics that have found new

motivations after the strong recession experienced in the last few years.
Despite the fact that simulation is widely accepted as a prominent tool,
dealing with a simulation-based project requires specific management
abilities of the researchers. Economic researchers will find an excellent
reference to introduce them to the computational simulation models. The
works presented in this book can be used as an inspiration for economic
researchers interested in creating their own computational models in their
respective fields.
Austerity Politics and UK Economic Policy Jan 29 2020 Craig Berry assesses
UK economic policy in the wake of the financial crisis through the lens of
the austerity agenda, focusing on monetary policy, economic rebalancing,
industrial and regional policy, the labour market, welfare reform and
budgetary management. He argues that austerity is geared towards a
resurrection of financialisation and the UK’s pre-crisis economic model,
through the transformation of individual behaviour and demonisation of the
state. Cutting public spending and debt in the short term is, at most, a
secondary concern for the UK policy elite. However, the underlying purpose
of austerity is frequently misunderstood due to its conflation with a narrow
deficit reduction agenda, not least by its Keynesian critics. Berry also
demonstrates how austerity has effectively dismantled the prospect of a
centre-left alternative to neoliberalism.
Enhancing Food Safety Apr 13 2021 Recent outbreaks of illnesses traced to
contaminated sprouts and lettuce illustrate the holes that exist in the
system for monitoring problems and preventing foodborne diseases. Although
it is not solely responsible for ensuring the safety of the nation's food
supply, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) oversees monitoring and
intervention for 80 percent of the food supply. The U.S. Food and Drug
Administration's abilities to discover potential threats to food safety and
prevent outbreaks of foodborne illness are hampered by impediments to
efficient use of its limited resources and a piecemeal approach to gathering
and using information on risks. Enhancing Food Safety: The Role of the Food
and Drug Administration, a new book from the Institute of Medicine and the
National Research Council, responds to a congressional request for
recommendations on how to close gaps in FDA's food safety systems. Enhancing
Food Safety begins with a brief review of the Food Protection Plan (FPP),
FDA's food safety philosophy developed in 2007. The lack of sufficient
detail and specific strategies in the FPP renders it ineffectual. The book
stresses the need for FPP to evolve and be supported by the type of
strategic planning described in these pages. It also explores the
development and implementation of a stronger, more effective food safety
system built on a risk-based approach to food safety management. Conclusions
and recommendations include adopting a risk-based decision-making approach
to food safety; creating a data surveillance and research infrastructure;
integrating federal, state, and local government food safety programs;
enhancing efficiency of inspections; and more. Although food safety is the
responsibility of everyone, from producers to consumers, the FDA and other
regulatory agencies have an essential role. In many instances, the FDA must
carry out this responsibility against a backdrop of multiple stakeholder
interests, inadequate resources, and competing priorities. Of interest to
the food production industry, consumer advocacy groups, health care

professionals, and others, Enhancing Food Safety provides the FDA and
Congress with a course of action that will enable the agency to become more
efficient and effective in carrying out its food safety mission in a rapidly
changing world.
Occupational Therapy Evidence in Practice for Mental Health Sep 30 2022
Occupational Therapy Evidence in Practice for Mental Health is an accessible
and informative guide to the application of theory and the evidence-base to
contemporary clinical practice. Fully updated throughout, chapters cover a
range of mental health issues, approaches and settings, including service
user and carer involvement, group work, services for older people,
interventions, forensic mental health, and managing depression. Key Features
Written by an expert author team, drawing on a wide range of evidence,
service contexts, national policy and legislation. Focus on person-centred
practice in mental health services. Each chapter also contains a variety of
learning features, including task boxes, reflective questions and further
readings, to aid understanding and demonstrate the use of evidence to inform
clinical decision-making. The second edition of this easy-to-read and
practical textbook is an ideal resource for occupational therapy students,
clinical practitioners, and anyone looking for a concise, accessible guide
to evidence-based practice and how it informs occupational therapy in mental
health.
Creative Industries and Developing Countries Oct 20 2021 Stemming from the
recent growth of the creative industry sector, this book presents practical
policy advice to countries seeking to benefit from it.
Ecological Sustainability Jun 03 2020 Complex systems is a new field of
science studying how parts of a system give rise to the collective behaviors
of the system, and how the system interacts with its environment. This book
examines the complex systems involved in environmental sustainability, and
examines the technologies involved to help mitigate human impacts, such as
renewable energy, desalination, carbon capture, recycling, etc. It considers
the relationships and balance between environmental engineering and science,
economics, and human activity, with regard to sustainability.
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